
4.21.2.6 

Memo to file 

From: Kevin Tiernan 

 

January 24, 1995 

 

HSCA correspondence with other Congressional committees  

 

 Generally correspondence from either Blakey or Stokes requesting access to 

testimony and staff interviews of previous Congressional investigations.  Some 

outside contact reports between HSCA staff and staff of Senate Select Committee on 

Intelligence. 

 

 There was much discussion concerning access of HSCA staff to documents acquired 

by the Intelligence Committee from the CIA and the FBI.  Also discussion of access 

to testimony of CIA personnel.  The HSCA produced a non-disclosure agreement 

which staff members signed prior to employment.  There was also an addendum 

which governed information derived from Senate and House Select Committees on 

Intelligence documents.  These are both attached to a February 9, 1978 letter 

from Louis Stokes to Birch Bayh.   

 

 On February 2, 1978 J.L. Wolf wrote a summary of a meeting at the CIA 

concerning access of HSCA staff to Senate Select Committee on Intelligence 

materials.  They discussed the nondisclosure agreement, plots against Castro, the 

difference between access and delivery, and note taking by HSCA staff. 

 

 On January 25, 1978, Wolf summarized a meeting with Mike Epstein of the Senate 

Select Committee on Intelligence concerning access. 

 

For some reason there are almost no letters to the House Intelligence Committees or the 

committees assigned oversight of the FBI which conducted hearings on issues of interest to 

us such as the destruction of the Oswald note to Hosty and the record keeping practices of 

the FBI. 


